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Mentions 
 
Citizens’ Voice: DEP has new tool to speed up construction permit process 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/dep-has-new-tool-to-speed-up-construction-permit-process-1.2187326 
 
Air 
 
Observer-Reporter LTE: The EPA is blowing smoke 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170429/the_epa_is_blowing_smoke  
 
Public Opinion: Local smog is average, soot level unknown 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2017/05/01/local-smog-average-soot-level-
unknown/101157154/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: The problem with NY Times and climate change isn't what you think 
http://www.philly.com/philly/blogs/attytood/The-big-problem-with-NY-Times-climate-isnt-what-you-
think.html 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Pittsburgh 2030 District is dominating North America, and growing 
http://www.nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/pittsburgh-2030-district/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pocono Record: Ash-killing bug invades Wayne, Monroe counties 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20170430/ash-killing-bug-invades-wayne-monroe-counties 
 
Bucks Local News: THE LUNGS OF THE PLANET: Youngsters learn the importance of trees during Arbor 
Day celebration in Newtown (PHOTOS 
http://www.buckslocalnews.com/news/the-lungs-of-the-planet-youngsters-learn-the-importance-
of/article_20ba168c-ba8d-5d37-b5e4-490bd95026c6.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Monessen students celebrate Arbor Day by planting tree 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/monessen-students-celebrate-arbor-day-by-planting-
tree/article_76b15cd9-e832-5d57-8f5f-9cc097608d7a.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Book reveals history, images of Moraine State Park 
http://www.timesonline.com/community/news/book-reveals-history-images-of-moraine-state-
park/article_1a86321e-2c31-11e7-a166-ef4b89376ea4.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh won't install bike lanes on Fort Pitt Boulevard, reviews trail connection 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2017/05/01/Fort-Pitt-Boulevard-bike-lane-plan-
dropped-Pittsburgh/stories/201705010131  
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: Walkers and drivers and bikes, oh my! 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2017/04/30/Walkers-and-drivers-and-
bikes/stories/201704300226 
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: Benedum Foundation funds the future through training initiatives 
http://www.post-gazette.com/in-the-lead/itl-2017-companies/2017/05/02/Claude-Worthington-
Benedum-Foundation-grants-education-training-programs-energy-jobs-in-the-
lead/stories/201705260019  
 
Mining 
 
Standard Speaker: Project to fill abandoned strip mine is in final stage 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/project-to-fill-abandoned-strip-mine-is-in-final-stage-1.2187315 
 
Tribune-Review: Lawmakers preserve health benefits for 2,000 retired Western Pennsylvania coal 
miners 
http://triblive.com/politics/politicalheadlines/12252255-74/lawmakers-preserve-health-benefits-for-
2000-retired-western-pennsylvania-coal-miners  
 
Beaver County Times: Casey says continuing resolution secures funding for coal miners' health-care 
benefits 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/governmentandpolitics/casey-says-continuing-resolution-secures-
funding-for-coal-miners-health/article_1bc42822-2eaf-11e7-977a-5f65f1145e92.html  
 
Observer-Reporter LTE: Undermining longwall mining protections 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170501/undermining_longwall_mining_protections 
 
Observer-Reporter: Health care fix for miners included in Congressional spending bill 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170501/health_care_fix_for_miners_included_in_congressional_spending_bill 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Elizabeth Twp. board, residents, oppose proposed mine blasting 
http://monvalleyindependent.com/2017/05/elizabeth-twp-board-residents-oppose-proposed-mine-
blasting/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Consol sells off $108M in assets 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/02/consol-sells-off-108m-in-assets.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Funding agreement protects orphan miner health care, but doesn't resolve pension issues 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2017/05/01/Funding-agreement-protects-orphan-
miner-health-care-but-not-pension-issues/stories/201705010143  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Morning Call: Trump's appointment delays throw roadblock in PennEast's pipeline plans 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-trump-penneast-pipeline-appointment-delays-20170428-
story.html 
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Observer-Reporter: Range Resources geologists named to “Top 100” list 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170429/range_resources_geologists_named_to_x201ctop_100x201d_list  
 
Observer-Reporter: Rig count rises 13 this week to 870 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170428/rig_count_rises_13_this_week_to_870  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rex Energy shares up after securing financing 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/02/rex-energy-shares-up-after-securing-
financing.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Consol posts loss, kicks sales into 'high gear' 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/05/02/Consol-first-quarter-loss-
sales-energy-pittsburgh/stories/201705020108  
 
Post-Gazette: Trump says he’s willing to consider raising gas tax to fund infrastructure plan 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/05/02/Trump-says-he-s-
willing-to-consider-raising-gas-tax-to-fund-infrastructure-plan/stories/201705020028  
 
Post-Gazette: Report: Gas prices appear poised to drop yet again in Pittsburgh area 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2017/05/01/Gas-prices-
drop-Pittsburgh/stories/201705010102  
 
Post-Gazette: Registry will study health impact from living near shale gas wells 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2017/05/01/Registry-will-
study-health-impact-from-living-near-shale-gas-wells/stories/201705010018  
 
Tribune-Review: Poland signs first deal to buy natural gas from U.S. supplier 
http://triblive.com/business/businessbriefs/12240429-74/poland-signs-first-deal-to-buy-natural-gas-
from-us-supplier 
 
Waste 
 
Morning Call: Slate Belt sludge conversion plant hearing put on hold again 
http://www.mcall.com/business/energy/mc-slate-belt-sludge-plant-hearing-postponed-20170428-
story.html 
 
Express-Times: Green Knight: Benefits of sludge treatment plant outweigh negative 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/index.ssf/2017/04/slate_belt_nonprofit_benefits.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Sykesville residents wanting to recycle have options 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sykesville-residents-wanting-to-recycle-have-
options/article_e6b18f4b-7c97-51bc-acdb-f7854cda5651.html  
 
Morning Call: Emmaus extends garbage collection contract  
http://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/pennsylvania/mc-emmaus-meeting-51-20170501-story.html 
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State College: Event Collects Thousands of Pounds of Household Hazardous Waste 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/event-collects-thousands-of-pounds-of-household-
hazardous-waste,1472152/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pine, Richland residents Spring clean at collection events 
http://triblive.com/local/northhills/12231323-74/pine-richland-residents-spring-clean-at-collection-
events  
 
Water 
 
Republican Herald: Reservoir seepage detailed in report 
http://republicanherald.com/news/reservoir-seepage-detailed-in-report-1.2186748 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Federal spending bill requires action on PFOS and PFOA 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/federal-spending-bill-requires-action-
on-pfos-and-pfoa/article_3dab295c-f0d2-5345-a20c-1b663f839843.html?hp=mid-moretopstories 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: DEP, county health department look at Warwick ice rink over water, food 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/dep-county-health-department-look-at-
warwick-ice-rink-over/article_c9d33d3a-ce26-5048-b1d8-95c7c9f84b24.html?hp=bottom-unwellhome 
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Freshwater filling station proposed for Towanda Township, off Route 220 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2017-05-
02/Local/Freshwater_filling_station_proposed_for_Towanda_To.html  
 
Pennlive: Boil water advisory issued in Steelton neighborhood 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/05/boil_water_advisory_issued_in_2.html 
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Politicians like Peduto are part of PWSA’s woes 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/05/02/Politicians-like-Peduto-are-part-of-PWSA-s-
woes/stories/201704290045  
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh's sewage overflow season starts 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/05/02/sewage-overflow-pittsburgh-alcosan-
advisory/stories/201705020065  
 
WPXI: Washington Boulevard floodgates not working properly 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/washington-boulevard-floodgates-not-working-
properly/518201121  
 
Post-Gazette: One floodgate on Washington Boulevard fails to activate during storm 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/05/02/washington-blvd-flood-gates-pittsburgh-weather-
storm/stories/201705020078  
 
Post-Gazette: Penn Hills council approves $1.1 million in sewer repairs 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/east/2017/05/02/Penn-Hills-council-sewer-repairs-
approved/stories/201705020111  
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Miscellaneous 
 
KDKA: Severe Weather Causes Damage In Western Pennsylvania  
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/05/01/tree-falls-on-home-as-storms-move-through/ 
 
WJAC: Many Centre County residents without power; Miles Township issues disaster declaration 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/over-19000-centre-co-residents-without-power-miles-township-issues-
disaster-declaration  
 
WPXI: Wind Advisory in effect as cooler air arrives 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/wind-advisory-in-effect-as-cooler-air-arrives/518427850 
 
WTAE: Wind advisory in effect as cleanup continues following yesterday's storms 
http://www.wtae.com/article/wind-advisory-in-effect-as-cleanup-continues-following-yesterday-s-
storms/9591562 
 
WTAE: Almost 40,000 in Western Pennsylvania estimated to be without power following severe storms 
http://www.wtae.com/article/almost-40000-in-western-pennsylvania-estimated-to-be-without-power-
following-severe-storms/9588147  
 
Beaver County Times: Tornado watch issued in Beaver County; Ellwood City, Riverside school districts 
delaying dismissal 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/local_news/tornado-watch-issued-in-beaver-county-ellwood-city-
riverside-school/article_9048c988-2e7c-11e7-b604-7b4893a57476.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Cleanup after thunderstorms begins, utilities restoring power 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12251529-74/cleanup-after-thunderstorms-begins-
utilities-restoring-power  
 
Tribune-Review: Wind advisory issued for region 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/12255546-74/wind-advisory-issued-for-region  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Horsehead no more: Pittsburgh-based zinc company changes name 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/01/horsehead-no-more-pittsburgh-based-zinc-
company.html  
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